
Please support SB574 the lane splitting bill. Not only does lane splitting allow more vehicles to use our highways and save both time 
and some wear and tear of our roads, but also that more two wheel vehicles mean less gas used and less pollution!  In addition, on 
hot days when our traffic gets back to stop and go, air cooled motorcycles can and do overheat.  This makes people have to stop to 
let there motors cool on the highway which is dangerous. This has happened to me a couple of times over the years.  Please pass 
this bill.


